ARS Ltd completes a survey of World War 2 defences in the Northumberland coast Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty
In January 2010 ARS Ltd began the task of surveying and investigating Second World War defences within the Northumberland Coast Area of Outstanding Natural Beauty. The survey was intended to allow a better understanding of the nature of the surviving remains and to record any previously unrecorded or unknown evidence of Second World War defences within the AONB. A rapid walkover survey was undertaken with extensive photography, note taking and accurate mapping of the remains using GPS surveying equipment. The survey is now complete and the results can be amalgamated to provide an overview of the archaeology. It is hoped that this will help to interpret the surviving remains and also to inform on how sites such as these can be managed in the future.
